
 

 

 

Newsletter 13  25th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Following the very high number of absences (about 20% of the school this week) due to vomiting and 
diarrhoea I have taken advice from The Health Security Agency. 
There is a letter with the advice attached. They also asked me to stress that if anyone has bloody 
stools (we are not aware of anyone with these symptoms) to contact your GP / Medical Centre 
immediately or the NHS on 111. Can I also ask that if anyone has been admitted to hospital, that you 
contact me via e-mail over the weekend. 
head@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 
 
There is genuinely no reason to be alarmed and the Health Security Agency were not unduly 
concerned, we just want all of our wonderful children back in school as soon as possible. 
 
Please contact me with any questions / concerns. 
 
I hope your children are well / feeling better and we look forward to seeing everyone back in school 
next week. Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Chris Wilson 
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